
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

414 N. Oak St. PO Box 279  
Inwood, Iowa 51240 

Pastor Rob’s Office: (712)-753-2347 
Church Office: (712)-753-4818 

Church Janitor (Sandy) (712)753-2367 
E-mail: frcinwood@gmail.com 

Pastor Rob’s Email: pastorrob@alliancecom.net  
  

 www.frcinwood.org  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

FOLLOWING CHRIST IN MISSION 
  

 

Morning Celebration             9:30 a.m. 

Fellowship                      10:30 a.m. 
Sunday School                     10:45 a.m. 

  

 



 
FIRST REFORMED CHURCH 

SUNDAY MORNING CELEBRATION 
Sunday, April 28, 2019 9:30 AM 

 
WE PREPARE TO PRAISE GOD 

PRELUDE         

WELCOME and ANNOUNCEMENTS                                   Pastor Rob Horstman 

*GREETINGS (*Those who are able please stand) 

*CALL TO WORSHIP       

WE COME TO GOD WITH PRAISE, PRAYERS, AND GIFTS... 

*PRAISE SONGS and PRAYER “Victory in Jesus”        Power Point 
      “My Jesus, I Love Thee”        #134 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM  Rhett Evan Van Ginkel 

SPECIAL MUSIC   “He’s Our Son”    Joe Dorhout 

TRANSFER OF MEMBERSHIP Rick & Paula Halma 

...RECEIVING GOD’S GOOD NEWS… 

CHILDREN’S MESSAGE             
~Children age 4 – 3rd grade are dismissed for Children & Worship 
 

MESSAGE                              “Third Core Value: Reach!” 
“Living Out Our Three Core Values” Sermon Series 

Bible Text:  Ecclesiastes 4:9 – 12      

...SO WE CAN JOYFULLY RESPOND IN CHRIST’S NAME 

GIVING OF TITHES AND OFFERINGS     ~ Second Offering for Building Fund 

MORNING PRAYER  

*BENEDICTION                                                 

*SONG OF PARTING  “Praise God, from Whom All Blessings Flow”     #7 

*POSTLUDE    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



WELCOME TO FIRST REFORMED CHURCH! 
 

9:30 A.M. Morning Celebration.  Pastor Rob Horstman will share the message 

Greeters: Amanda Breuer & family   Organist:  Phil Brouwer     

Fellowship Cookies provided by Danielle Koedam & Jen Reinke 

Healthy snacks provided by Melissa Rozeboom 

Nursery Caregivers:  Lisa Lenz, Kelsey Oye, Samantha Feikema 

Children & Worship Leader: Eileen ~ Banner Bearers: Eli Erpenbach & Charlie Lapka 

Children & Worship Greeters:  Regan C, Ann R, Gwen B, Caitlyn L, Shaela VW 

 

NEXT SUNDAY ~ May 5 

9:30 A.M. Morning Celebration.  Pastor Rob Horstman will share the message 

Greeters: Phil & Bev Brouwer   Organist:  Courtnie Fleshman     

Fellowship Cookies provided by Karen Kooima & Brittany Halma 

Healthy snacks provided by Sherry Carolan 

Nursery Caregivers:  Dawn Van Beek, Samantha Koedam, Kendra Van Regenmorter 

Children & Worship Leader: Donna ~ Banner Bearers: Trenton Rozeboom & Tobey Halma 

Children & Worship Greeters:  Samantha S, Ken D, Kenny VV, Rachel T, Rylie L 

 

CONGREGATIONAL NEWS 

The Calling Team for this month is James Van Ginkel and Randy Van Hill. 

Next Sunday the children’s “Fill it to the Cap” Coin Offering will be received. 

Serendipity Women’s Bible Study will meet on Tuesday, April 30, at 1:00 at the home of Sylvia Veltkamp. 

First Reformed is handling supper during vacation bible school on Tuesday, June 4th. We could use a 

few more people to help prepare and serve the food. We also have food donation needs. Please see the sign-

up sheet hanging on the glass entrance door. Be prayerfully considering how you can support VBS this year!  

Next Sunday, May 5th, will be Senior Recognition Sunday. We will be handing out Bibles and recognizing 

all the accomplishments of our seniors.  We will once again have a table set up in the fellowship hall with 

baskets for each of our seniors. The congregation is encouraged to bring cards or notes of encouragement to 

be placed in the baskets for each senior.  This year’s seniors are:  Chase Arp, Levi Horstman, Bill Koedam, 

Rylie Lenz, Taylor Moser, Dawson Rozeboom, Trevor             Van Middendorp, Emily Van Regenmorter 

and Shaela Van Wyk. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

First Reformed Church Website -  www.frcinwood.org 

Find us on Facebook @ Inwood Iowa First Reformed Church 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JOYS AND CONCERNS 
 

• This morning we celebrate the Sacrament of Baptism for Rhett Van Ginkel, the son of Ross & Kassidy     

Van Ginkel.  We also welcome Rick & Paula Halma to our congregation by transfer of membership.  Rick 

& Paula come to us from Faith Reformed in Rock Valley. 

• Congratulations to Mark Koedam & Ashley Brozik who were married yesterday here at First Reformed. 

• Kendra Van Essen was waiting earlier in the week for her feeding tube to be reinstalled.  Hopefully as you 

read this, she has had her surgery.  Keep Kendra in your prayers. 

• Melissa Moser will begin her new trial treatments on May 14.  They will be spending a few days in Iowa 

City after each treatment.  The plan is for her to receive four treatments every six weeks.  Pray for healing 

and that it goes well for Melissa and her family. 

• Continue to pray for those who are taking treatments for cancer – Merle Tilstra, Melissa Moser, Ron Zylstra 

and others from our families and communities. 

• Next week Sunday we look forward to celebrating with Caitlyn Lapka as she makes her Profession of 

Faith.  We will also be recognizing our senior students and other graduates. 
 

 

West Lyon Community VBS! 

What:  West Lyon Community Vacation Bible School 

When: June 2nd – 6th  

Who:   All kids entering preschool - 5th grade  

Where: Bethlehem Lutheran Church   

Time:   5:30 pm – 8:30 pm 

~  Follow our Facebook page “West Lyon   Community 
VBS” for registration, volunteer opportunities, and 
updates 

~  Any questions? Talk to Beth Driesen or Teresa 
Kerkvliet, this year's co-leaders.   

Let's get ready to ROAR! at this year's VBS!!! 

 

IMPACT will meet this week Wednesday, May 1, at 
7pm in the youth room!  Our final night for the school 
year will be May 8. 
 

THANK YOU to everyone who attended the Sunrise 
Celebration and Easter Breakfast.  Your presence, 
your prayers, and your gifts of support are very 
encouraging to us!  Your free-willed donations 
totaled over $1,900.  Thank you for blessing us, we 
pray you are blessed in return! 
 

Upcoming Dates to Remember 

May 5       Senior Recognition Sunday 

May 13       Serve at The Banquet 

May 19       Sunday School Presentations 

 

Great Inspiration Hills Run ~ May 4th 

Join us for our annual 5/10K run around the beautiful grounds 

of Inspiration Hills! Registration is available online at 

www.allsportcentral.com or call 712-986-5193! 

Inspiration Hills Camp Work Day - May 11th 

Bring your church group, youth group, senior class, friends or 

family and spend the day outside preparing Camp for Summer 

Camp! Your volunteer time helps us get the camp cleaned up 

from winter, groomed and ready for Summer. Contact Terry 
Dozark at 605-359-1258 or terrydozark@gmail.com to sign up 

your group today! 
 

Healing Hope Ministries will be hosting A Walk to 

Remember, Raffle and Meal at Kennedy Park in 

Canton on SUNDAY EVENING, May 19 from 5-

7pm. Registration will start at 5 and the Walk will 

start at 5:30pm. Music will be provided by One Way 

Up. The walk is free, but if you’d like a t-shirt, you’ll 

need to pre-order that by April 30. No matter the 

length of life, every child leaves an impression on a 

parent's heart. We invite you to Walk, Share, 

Remember the life of a child. Whether you're a 

parent who has lost a child of any age, a family 

member, friend or caregiver of a child, all are invited 

to walk for any child gone too soon. If you'd like to 

have your child included with a memorial sign and 

their name printed on the t-shirt, please 

email karri@healinghopes.com by April 30. T-shirts 

can be purchased for $20 

at www.healinghopes.com/shop (pre-order by April 

30). All proceeds will go to helping Healing Hope 

Ministries develop a Retreat Center near Alcester, 

SD for families who've lost a child at any age, to any 

cause of death. (We should be able to start serving 

families on-site in JULY!) 

 

 

http://www.allsportcentral.com/
mailto:karri@healinghopes.com
http://www.healinghopes.com/shop


 

Our Leadership Team 

Rob Horstman, Pastor and President* 

Pastor Rob’s Office (712)-753-2347 ~ Pastor Rob’s Email:  pastorrob@alliancecom.net 
 

            Elders      Deacons 

Phil Brower, ‘22    Jake Erpenbach, ‘22 

           *Jesse Moser, ’20, VP    Terry Teunissen, ‘22 

James Van Ginkel, ’21    Keith Van Der Brink, ‘20 

   Chad Van Regenmorter, ’20   Randy Van Hill. ‘21 

                      *Mark Van Tol, ’22, Clerk            *Lance Van Roekel, ’20, Head Deacon 
      

* Executive Committee Members 
The Elders and Deacons meet monthly the third Wednesday at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Ministry Area Coordinators 

Buildings & Grounds: Keith Van Der Brink     Education: Eileen Denekas    

Mission: Gail Harmelink     Outreach: Jody Van Regenmorter     Worship: Dori Horstman 

Sound & Video:  Chris Lapka      Fellowship: Courtnie Fleshman 
 

Ministry Support Staff 

Youth Director:  Anita VanVeldhuizen ~ anita.vanv@yahoo.com 

Secretary: Bonnie Van Ginkel 

Custodian: Sandy Van Tol 

Accompanists: Courtnie Fleshman, Amber Van Essen, Irene Ter Wee,  

Phil Brouwer, Rebecca Van Regenmorter, Regan Claus 

Praise Team Leader/Accompanist: Courtnie Fleshman 

Sound Technician: Janice Ver Hoeven 

Treasurer: Bonnie Van Ginkel 

Missionaries We Help Support 

Brian and Donna Renes and family Roger and Karen Van Otterloo and family 
 

OUR MISSION STATEMENT 

In the name of Christ, First Reformed Church desires to 

proclaim God’s word, worship God’s name, and live as His disciples, 

united through prayer, fellowship, and service. 
 

OUR VISION STATEMENT 

Imagine in our church a 

Fellowship of believers who 

Reach out to those in need and yet 

Cultivate the ministry of fellow Christians 
  

 

Sunday Offering Schedule 
1st Sunday is for the general fund as well as the Benevolent Fund, and Children’s Coin Offering 
2nd and 3rd Sundays are for the General Fund 
4th Sunday is for the general fund as well as the Building Fund 
5th Sunday is for the General Fund as well as a special offering that is determined by the deacons 

 


